
Davidson; Florene. EMNRD 

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD 
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 1:58 PM 

.To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Subject: - FW: Case No. 15159: BTA Application for Injection - Vaca Draw 9418 JV-P No. 1 

From: Michael .Feldewert rmanto:MFeldewert@hollandhart.com1 
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 1:43 PM 
To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD 
Cc: Pam Inskeep; iamesbruc@aol.com: Matthew Phillips(a)eoQresources.com 
Subject: Case No. 15159: BTA Application for Injection - Vaca Draw 9418 JV-P No. 1 

Gentlemen: Please be advised that EOG Resources has met with BTA Oil Producers about the wet! discussed below, 
which is the subject of pending Case No. 15159, and hereby withdraws it protest of the proposed injection well. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Michael H. Feldewert 
Santa Fe Office 
505-988-4421 
505-983-6043 (fax) 
mfeldewert@hollandhart.com 

HOLLAND&HART ^ 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. !f you believe that this email has been sent to you in 
error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail. Thank you. 

From: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD [mailto:Phiilip.Goetze@state.nm.us1 
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 1:46 PM 
To: Pam Inskeep 
Cc: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD; Mull, Donna, EMNRD; Michael Feldewert; Davidson, Florene, 
EMNRD 
Subject: Protest of Administrative Application for Injection - Vaca Draw 9418 JV-P No. 1 

RE: Vaca Draw 9418 JV-P No. 1 {API 30-025-33639) Unit K; Sec 10, T. 25 S., R. 33 E., NMPM, Lea County 

Ms. Inskeep: 

OCD was notified by EOG Resources, through counsel and within the notification period, that they are protesting the 
•application for the well referenced above. This party is identified as an affected person for the location being considered 
for the C-108 application. As a result, you are being notified that if BTA Oil Producers LLC wishes for the application to 
be considered, the application must either go to hearing or may be reviewed administratively if the protest is 
withdrawn as a result of a negotiated resolution with this party. The application will be retained by OCD, but suspended 
from further administrative review. Please contact OCD once you have made a decision regarding this application. 
Please me call with any questions regarding this matter. PRG . . . . 

Contact Information: 



Representing EOG Resources, Inc. 
Michael Feldewert, Attorney at Law 
Holland & Hart 
P.O. Box2208 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 
505-988-4421(phone) 
mfeldewert(@ho)iandhart.com 

Phillip R. Goetze, P.G. 
Engineering and Geological Services Bureau, Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505 
0:505.476.3466 F: 505.476.3462 
Phillip. eoetze(5)state.nm. us 
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